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Attended by:
Ashley Bamforth (Staff), Athol Halle (Developing Communities), Chris Marks-Billson (Staff), Emily Keller (Staff), Eva Eriksson (Grace Eyre Foundation), Faburama Ceesay (Staff), Gary Menicou (Volunteer), Gemma Almeida (Staff), Geraldine Des Moulins (Staff), Geoff Brown (The Macmillan Horizon Centre), Harriet Cavanagh (Scope), Iris Keppler, Karen Braysher (Volunteer), Katy McGrory (Staff), Linda Elisha (Trustee), Maddy Hamp (Trustee), Mandy Crandale (Staff), Mark Green (Trustee), Mike Rae (Staff), Naomi Allen (Volunteer), Paul Gillett, Rachel Travers (Amaze), Richard Perrin (Volunteer), Samantha Oakley (Trustee), Sharon Rose (Staff), Simon Newell (BHCC), Sophie Reilly (Trustee), Sughra Khan (Staff), Sul Mehmet (Staff)

Apologies:

Cathy Ryan (Staff), Georgina Collins (BHCC), Jack Chapman (Navigate Brighton), Julie Hartley (Staff)

1. Registration and welcome

Geraldine Des Moulins welcomed attendees and explained the format of the AGM this year.
2. Presentation on the charity’s activities

Geraldine Des Moulins gave a presentation on Possability People’s activities in the previous financial year. Gary Menicou asked about Possability People’s general finances and Geraldine Des Moulins indicated this will be discussed in Mike Rae’s financial report. 
3. Formal business of the AGM:
Maddy Hamp thanked Geraldine Des Moulins and moved on to the formal business of the AGM.
a. Apologies for absence
As above.
b. Minutes of the last AGM to be approved
Proposed by Linda Elisha, seconded by Samantha Oakley.
c. Financial report 

Mike Rae presented a report on the charity’s financial position. The charity has operated at a loss this year; there are several factors for this most notably restrictions due to the ongoing pandemic. Despite this we are in a stable position with a number of revenue sources which should increase as we come out of the pandemic. COVID relief funds in addition to a successful grant applications process have also helped mitigate losses. 
Gary Menicou asked about company reserves which Mike Rae confirmed are stable. 

d. Receive the Trustees' report on the Charity's activities in the previous financial year
Received by Mark Green. 
e. Accept the retirement of those Trustees who wish to retire or who are retiring by rotation. 
Geraldine Des Moulins confirmed that Maddy Hamp, Kathy Goddon and Linda Elisha are stepping down by rotation. Accepted by Samantha Oakley, seconded by Mark Green

f. Elect persons to be Trustees to fill the vacancies arising. 
Maddy Hamp, Kathy Goddon and Linda Elisha standing for re-election. Proposed by Samantha Oakley, seconded by Mark Green

END
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